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regulation of retail forex

To whom it may concern,
As an active trader i strongly do not agree with the new propose cftc regulation regarding margin and

or leverage. The limitations will hurt my income and all others that rely on trading as a main source of
income. Although it will effect all traders it will not effect banks.


